
Dear friend of the Wilderness, 

HOW WONDERFUL! 

With your help, we raised even more support to preserve Arizona's

wild places on Arizona Gives Day. The support - and the people behind it -

make possible our work to connect more people to our Wilderness, for

Wilderness. 

To celebrate, we're already planning our next project, and our next Wild

Stewardship trip! See you there, in the wild.

Thank you,

Barbara 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ezim1gjGtaRohDkI8EuupIJXGQw7ET-mAgHBLh5YJtimaLIXTmvsNz2BGmcgmnHNK3jdirH9VH-z_GzbNSwRAoZaNgUzn9Dw4CY5_ilBCSmId2my0PMs4PmjTTwFB__1UUORxp-6DOmzV4fYgCO6EmWahfoQWC4Mf3Y4UrfncmqVbS0tNNBRlQ==&c=&ch=

